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Monday March 1st, 2021   
 

"Where Learning and Friendship Grow" 
 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember  
  

Mon 1st March Interschool Golf 

Tues 2nd   Journey of Hope Program – whole school 

Wed 3rd  Kitchen Garden Program – Xavier Class 

Mon 8th  Labour Public Holiday 

Calm – Confident – Curious – Caring – Creative 
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Reminders 

 

• No Supervision before 8.30am in 

the mornings. 

 

• Our school culture is inclusive 

and welcoming. Our uniform is 

part of this culture and adds to 

student’s sense of belonging. 

Please ensure that all students 

wear uniform each day – 

including using the correct 

school bag. – Thanks 
 

Labour Day Holiday  

Monday 8th March 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Reminders 
Lunch orders: are available on Friday from Rosie’s 

Hot Bake. 
Sports: Tuesdays. 

Uniform Shop: Orders to be placed at the office. 

Out of hours childcare/vacation care: Is 

offered on Monday to Thursday, coordinated 

through Orbost Primary School.  

For bookings phone 0455 417 320  

 
 

School Banking Details for Direct Payment 
Account Name:  St Joseph’s Primary School, Orbost 

Bank:  NAB, Sale 
BSB:  083-879 Account No: 69545 2766 

PLEASE include your surname and/or family code if 
possible to help with online payment identification 

 

 
 

A huge congratulations to the Songailo 
Family on the safe arrival of Joni Ruth, born 
last week. A new little sister for Neave, Frida 
& Alastair to adore! 
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              Prayer 
Loving God, we seek you in the 
midst of our lives and sometimes 
you give us the vision of your 
glory. Give us the wisdom of your 
Spirit that we may draw life from 
those moments on the mountain. 
Then in of our ordinary day may 
we see Jesus in our midst. We ask this in his 
name confident that you will hear us. 

 

 

LAKES ENTRANCE 

NETBALL ASSOCIATION 

JUNIOR NETBALL IS BACK! 
All inclusive, everyone welcome – Come give it a try! 

Every Wednesday for 5 weeks 
Skills and Games 

Cost: $30 
Under 9 & Under 11 4.00pm – 4.45pm 
Under 13 & Under 15 4.45pm – 5.30pm 

(Ages 7 – 15) 
Where:  Lakes Entrance netball courts (Football 

ground) Rowe St 
Register on the day! 

 

 

 

 
Adecco Recruitment has partnered with the 
Australian Bureau of Statistics to recruit 38,000 
temporary employees in areas across the 
country. These employees will play an important 
role in helping people to lodge their Census 
forms for the Australian National Census 2021. 
  
We are seeking your assistance in promoting the 
positions within your area. The Census provides 
valuable insights into the make-up of Australian 
society and is often the only source of data on 
small population groups and small geographic 
areas, which is why it is vital that we achieve the 
highest level of engagement and participation 
possible within your area. 
  
To view our current vacancies, please 
visit: https://censusjobs.adecco.com.au/applicati
ons 
  
Please see the attached printable flyer for the 
roles available. Any assistance that you can 
provide regarding how we can better promote 
the roles or obtain better community 
engagement would be greatly appreciated. 

 

https://censusjobs.adecco.com.au/applications
https://censusjobs.adecco.com.au/applications
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Looking to strengthen our community 

connection 
  

Do you have an interest 
in water and wastewater 
services in East 
Gippsland? Could you 
provide invaluable 

feedback on these services and fairly represent 
broader customer views? 
  
East Gippsland Water is seeking additional members 
to join its Customer Committee – to further 
strengthen its connection and engagement with 
customers. 
  
The call for new members is particularly timely. 
Preparations are underway for a comprehensive 
program of engagement that will consider East 
Gippsland Water customer priorities, needs and 
preferences and help drive how the organisation will 
develop into the future to serve its customers and the 
community better. 
  
The Customer Committee has a key role to play in 
ensuring customer views are carefully considered in 
relation to East Gippsland Water decisions on 
important water and wastewater issues, including 
future service priorities. 
  
These are volunteer positions. The committee usually 
meets every three months and reasonable travel costs 
will be covered. 
  
Members must be East Gippsland Water customers 
and will be appointed based on their ability to represent 
broad customer views. 
  
The deadline for applications is 5pm, Friday 26 
March, 2021. 
  
For more information and an application form please 
go to East Gippsland Water’s 
website egwater@vic.gov.au. Alternatively, call 1800 
671 841, or email hr@egwater.vic.gov.au. 
 

 
Digital Parenting Tips 

Planning: 
Managing your own screen-time is vital to 
showing your child how it’s done, making 
enough time in your family life for screen-free 
connection and your own wellbeing. Make your 
own screen-time plan and share it with your 
child. 

 
For more, visit: digiisocial.com 

 

Hook into Hockey  
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